

## **Kimberly-Clark Health Care:**

Important information to deliver a smooth transition to Halyard Health

Dear Valued Customer,

As previously announced, the Health Care sector of Kimberly-Clark will be spun off from Kimberly-Clark Corporation as a separate, stand-alone company under the name Halyard Health. The spin-off is expected to occur on 1<sup>st</sup> November 2014. We believe that this spin-off will benefit both companies. Kimberly-Clark will be able to focus on its consumer and professional businesses and Halyard Health will focus on its mission to advance health and healthcare by preventing infection, eliminating pain and speeding recovery.

If you have any agreements with Kimberly-Clark related to Kimberly-Clark Health Care products, those agreements will be assigned to Halyard Health with no further action by you, effective as of the date of the Spin-off.

The change from Kimberly-Clark Health Care to Halyard Health *will not impact in any way the products or the services that we deliver.* Once the spin-off is complete, we will begin changing the packaging (graphics and label content) of our products. It could take at least 18 months to implement all of these changes.

Our priority is to work with your distributor to ensure that these changes make minimum impact on you and our day-to-day business. All our teams are focused on providing the same high quality, market-leading products and the dedicated service and support you've come to expect from us over the years as your trusted partner.

If you have any questions about this change, please contact your distributor Customer Service representative.

Best regards,

Jonathan Price Kimberly-Clark Health Care

General Manager EMEA





Kimberly-Clark Health Care (soon to become Halyard Health)